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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 
Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 
WV10 8BN 

 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 

 

Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

8th September 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Welcome Back Autumn 2023 
 
I hope you have all had a great summer and have spent time with your family and friends. It 
has been lovely to see all the children back in school this week and see them settle into their 
new year groups so well. We look forward to our youngest pupils starting next week. 
 
Attendance at Fallings Park 
 
Attendance will be a focus at Fallings Park this year. It is always high on our priority list, but 
we would like to promote good attendance and reduce persistent absentees. We hope by 
building strong relationships with families, pupils have the support to attend school.  
 
Events Letter 
 
Please follow this link to the schools Events Letter - Events letter Autumn 2023. This will be 
sent out throughout the year to keep you updated with everything that is happening in school. 
 
Fallings Park Primary School New Facebook Page  
 
The new Fallings Park Primary School Facebook page has gone live. This page will contain 
lots of information about what is happening in school and up coming events. If you have any 
questions regarding a post, please contact the school office or the year leader by email. The 
office is open from 7.30am until 4.00pm if you would like to call or speak to someone in 
person.  
 

School  fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Tiny Trees tinytrees@fallingspark.org.uk 

Nursery nursery@fallingspark.org.uk 

Reception reception@fallingspark.org.uk 

Year 1 Year1@fallingspark.org.uk 

Year 2 Year2@fallingspark.org.uk 

Year 3  Year3@fallingspark.org.uk 

Year 4  Year4@fallingspark.org.uk 

Year 5 Year5@fallingspark.org.uk 

Year 6  Year6@fallingspark.org.uk 
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I would like to thank Wendy Wilson for all her support on the school parent led Facebook page 
over the years. I know she has answered your questions and helped families whenever she 
could.  
 
School Gateway App 
 
School is now using a New App for all payments and 
communication with Parents. From here you will be able to pay 
for your child’s school meals as well as be receiving information 
regarding school visits, clubs, and events throughout the year.  
 
Please download ‘School Gateway’ from your App Store and 
press sign up. Enter your mobile telephone number and email 
address that is registered with school.  
 
If you have any problems with registering on the App or any 
queries on anything detailed in this letter, please contact the 
school office on 01902 558375. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

S Pedley  

 
Sarah Pedley  
Head Teacher         
 
                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


